

NEWSLETTER

Edition 12

November 2021

Welcome to Novembers newsletter. It's been a bit quiet this month but we have had some big fish pulled out as you may have seen if you follow us on facebook. Now the weather is cooler, I have been able to stock the bigger fish again. And at last I think the stocking levels are right – you are going to take home your ticket but it's not as easy as it used to be, which should be good as you don't want to catch and be done by 10am do you? Hope to see you back soon!

Love, Emily and Terry X



Matt caught a 7lb 8oz in October

Hadrian caught a 7lb 11oz last weekend.



Casting Lessons.

So many of you have helped us out when we have had new people arrive and need a bit of guidance. Thank you – you have got us out of trouble so many times!

You may have seen Alan here who is a local retired Angler who is also willing to teach people basic fly-casting lessons.

As we hire rods out too now (£12per day) this would be a perfect gift or just to get that cast just right. Email me so that I can put you in contact with him.



Regular Fishing Competitions

We are going to run a regular (every 2 months) fishing competition here just for fun. I am going to keep a record of certain categories over the year e.g., winner of heaviest bag, winner of heaviest individual fish and some silly ones too (because that's just me!). At the end of the year, we can have a Fish off like Troutmasters do for the monthly winners of the heaviest bag. It's not going to be hugely competitive as I just want to build upon the wonderful community spirit here and the fact, I love running a competition/event.

If its something you are interested in sign up for our first one in November by emailing me. I'm still hashing out the rules etc but it will run the same as the last one we did – if it's not broke don't fix it. You don't have to commit to every competition too.

Bransford Friendly competition: Saturday 20th November

No frills -3 fish heaviest bag. Breakfast and Lunch provided in the entrance fee of £10.

New Member of Staff

Some of you may have noticed we have a new member of staff here at Bransford Fisheries. She's a bit of a looker, very friendly although quite hairy. She's learning the ropes and is here on a YTS scheme. We welcome Maggie as our Deputy Manager.





Holiday Let News:

We are still Letting the Lodge out as a holiday Let but during the off season months and quieter weeks we are running it as a B & B. So if you want an overnight stay as you have travelled far, it would be perfect for you. Prices start at £55pp. See Emily to book in bransfordfisheries@gmail.com

GENTLE REMINDER – WE NO LONGER DO THE EXTRA FISH AT £5. PLEASE PAY FOR THE TICKET YOU REQUIRE OR BUY AN ADDITIONAL TICKET. THANK YOU

Telephone: 01905 830548 WR6 5JJ email: bransfordfisheries@gmail.com Find us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and www.bransfordgame.com